Chan loge



Check against delivery

Statement by the Myanmar Delegation

During the Universal Periodic Review of Ecuador

21 May 2012

Madame President,

My Delegation congratulates MB Mr. Lenin Monens Corces Mice Projects for comprehensively presenting its National Report.

Myanmar welcomes the efforts made by the Government of Ecuador to improve the human rights of women and children, especially to address the issue of violence against women and the Government's initiative to promote a campaign against child labour and ill-treatment.

Madame President,

Myanmar would like to contribute to the UPR the following recommendations for consideration:

- Continue efforts to tackle gender discrimination, particularly in the areas of education and employment;
- Continue the enhancement of equal access to opportunities and services by the vulnerable communities.

Finally, my Delegation would like to express our appreciation for the constructive role played by the Delegation of Ecuador in the Human Rights Council.

Thank you.